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Join us on June 14th for the 
QEXCA’s Party in the Park at  
W. W. Ashley Park from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm.

Bring the whole family for face painting, 
airbrushed temporary tattoos, try 
out the skate park, play on the  
accessible playground and meet your  
neighbours! Spend the day in the park by  
going for a swim at the Lathey Pool or visit the 
J. S. Wood Branch library.

The Lighthouse Supported Living will be  
running a BBQ concession stand with food 
and cold drinks.

The Eastside Grevers Soccer Tournament 
will also be having matches throughout the  
weekend. 

W. W. Ashley Park is located at Taylor Street 
East and Albert Avenue.

Follow your community association - 
QEXCA on Facebook 
and on our website at

www.qexca.ca



Please, support these local businesses that have supported us. Let them know that you saw their ad.

Watch for upcoming 
QEXCA Programming 

Activites in our Fall 
Newsletter and City 

of Saskatoon Leisure 
Guide.


